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CYBER BATTLE EVENT ON 29 OCTOBER 2022 IN TARTU, ESTONIA 
INVITATION TO EDUCATORS 
 
Educators - IT teachers, representatives of educational organizations, youth specialists etc. and 
respective officials dealing with IT/Cyber education from all Nordic and Baltic countries  
are WELCOMED to visit a roundtable at Cyber Battle on 29 October 2022 in Tartu, Estonia.  
 
Alongside the Nordic and Baltic youth competition, a networking roundtable for IT educators 
from Nordic and Baltic countries will take place. The aim is to bring together IT/cyber educators 
to: 

- exchange best practices on IT and cyber education in the Nordic and Baltic countries; 
- get an overview of the cyber teaching methods and situation in the region; 
- network and build up connections among the schools and educational organizations in 

the Nordic-Baltic region. 
 
Please register your participation by 21 June at www.ctftech.com 
 
Once You´ll get teams from your school to participate at the bootcamp and battle, you are 
welcome to apply to cover your travelling costs from the organizers.  
 
Contact: 
Grete Kodi  
grete.kodi@norden.ee 
Nordic Council of Ministers Office in Estonia 
 
Cyber Battle is a series of cyber hacking events aimed at young people aged 15-24. The main goal 
is to make young people more cyber-savvy by acquiring knowledge in the field through 
practical cyber courses. The goal is to introduce work in the cyber world and the relevant skills 
and knowledge required and bring together youth and IT educators from all Baltic and Nordic 
countries.  
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